
Illinois Pollution Control Board
Case 2006-184

To whom it may concern :
I support the Peoria County Board's decision to deny Peoria Disposal Com-
pany's request for a permit to expand its hazardous waste landfill .

This landfill sits over the aquifer that is the Peoria area's main water source .

It is also upwind of the city . With such risks to the water and air of a large
population, this is a horrible location for toxic waste disposal . The landfill

should certainly not be expanded .

Please deny PDC's appeal of PCB's decision .

Sincerely,

Michael Lang
1206 N Elmwood Ave .
Peoria, IL
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